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Comments: The River of No Return Wilderness is more precious than gold. The last thing this area needs is
more toxic mining pollution and other negative associated impacts from the proposed Stibnite Gold Project.
Please do the right thing and reject Perpetua Resources' permit and make the company finish cleaning up the old
mine site. The Wilderness and its wildlife should be protected. These are our public lands, not Perpetua's. Thank

you.



